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We are happy to hear from you with any queries

Come and join us after school tonight on the LS playground 
 stage for our preloved uniform and tuck shop sale. Update
your summer uniform wardrobe and grab yourself a sweet
treat - sweets and crisps on sale. Cash and card accepted!

A quick reminder that we are currently closed for preloved
uniform donations until will sell more stock. Please do not leave
items outside our dropbox. If they are left outside in the rain,
they sadly have to be binned. We will update when we have
space to start collections again.

Letters went out via parentmail with instructions about how to
purchase tickets for the Discos and Parties next half term.
Please take note of the important deadlines to get your child's
tickets. Tickets are only available from our website:
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/fogp/ 
(nursery families have separate instructions) 
If you have misplaced the letter, please contact
friendsofglebe@gmail.com and we can resend.

We still need additional volunteers for the summer discos and
parties so please contact friendsofglebe@gmail.com if you
can help.

19th May -  3.00pm

9th June - 3.15pm - 4.45pm

16th June - 3.15pm-4.15pm

16th June - 4.35pm-5.35pm

16th June - During School Hours

12th July - 6.15pm - 6.45pm

MAY

                                         Preloved Uniform & Tuck Sale
                                         LS stage 

JUNE

                                       US Disco
                                            US Hall 

                                      EYFS Party
                                      LS Hall

                                       Lower School Party
                                       LS Hall

                                        Father's Day Event       

JULY

                                          FoGP AGM
                                          US Hall 

KEEP IN TOUCH
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If you would like to help at any of our events, please drop
us a line. We are always on the lookout for volunteers!





